
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

RECOMMENDATION NOTICE 
 

To:  Pam O’Neill, Purchasing Agent 

 

From:   Office of the Albany County Executive  

 

Date:  4/15/2025 

 

Subject:  RFP # 2025-008 

  Albany County Hazard Mitigation Plan  

 

 

Upon review of the one (1) proposal that was received regarding the aforementioned project, I 

would like to recommend the Affordable Housing Partnership for the award. The proposal 

submitted meets the criteria outlined in the RFP, and no rating worksheets are required.  

 

DANIEL P. MCCOY 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

COUNTY OF ALBANY 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE 

112 STATE STREET 

ALBANY, NEW YORK   12207-2021 

(518) 447-7040  - FAX   (518) 447-5589 
WWW.ALBANYCOUNTY.COM 

MICHAEL P. MCLAUGHLIN, JR. 
DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE 


